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WELCOME TO  

Morning Worship 

May 9, 2021 

 

Welcome 

 

Lift High The Name of Jesus 

 

His Mercy Is More 

 

Before The Throne of God Above 

 

I Surrender All 

 

Prayer 

 

Sermon 

Pastor Ken 

 

A Mother’s Prayer 

Clara Black and Aleesa Pierret                    

 

Scripture Reading 

 

Closing Prayer 

 

- MAY SCRIPTURE -  

In the beginning, God created the heavens and 

the earth. The earth was without form and void, 

and darkness was over the face of the deep. And 

the Spirit of God was hovering over the face of the  

waters. And God said, “Let there be light,” and 

there was light. And God saw that the light was 

good. And God separated the light from the  

darkness. God called the light Day, and the  

darkness he called Night. And there was  

evening and there was morning, the first day.  

Genesis 1:1-5  

 THIS WEEK: MAY 9-MAY 15 

 

SUNDAY     

Worship...8:00am, 9:15am,10:30am  

Sunday School… 9:15am & 10:30am 

 

MONDAY              

Staff Meeting...1:15pm 

 

TUESDAY   

Committee Meetings...7:00pm  

 

WEDNESDAY  

Dinner 5:15-6:00pm 

Pastor’s Bible Study & Prayer...6:00pm 

AWANA...6:15-7:15pm 

Uth Group...6:15-7:30pm 

 

THURSDAY   

Men’s Bible Study at The Falls… 7:00pm 

 

FRIDAY    

No Scheduled Activities 

 

SATURDAY    

Operation Christmas Child (OCC)  

Crafting...10:00am 

Office Hours:   

Monday-Thursday 8:00am-4:00pm, Friday 8:00am-Noon  

We have  
an app! 

“Kearney FBC” 
303 South Grove Street 

Kearney, MO 64060 
816.628.5693 

www.kearneyfbc.com 

Stand Forever  
a broadcast 

ministry of  
FBC Kearney 



WE ARE GLAD  

YOU’RE HERE  

WITH US TODAY! 

We’re grateful to have all of you with us this  

morning in worship. If you’re a guest with us, I 

want to extend a warm welcome on behalf of 

our church family. I want you to know we believe 

what we talk about here. Contrary to what a lot 

of people think, as Christians, we don’t think we 

have it all together. In fact, we know we don’t 

and that’s why we’re here. Most of us have 

looked for answers to life’s questions in a lot of  

different places and we’ve found that Jesus really 

is the one with the answers, so our quest  for      

understanding includes studying the book he’s 

given to us . . . the Bible. We know people wrote 

it, but they were people that God inspired to do 

so. So, we believe it! 

 

If you’d like to talk about anything we talk about 

today or anything related to your experience, 

one of our staff or I would love the opportunity to 

visit with you. I hope you’ll take the time to fill out 

the CONNECTION CARD and drop it in the         

offering plate at the end of the service.                     

We’ll be in touch! 

 

Thanks again for choosing to worship with us               

today. 

 

Pastor Ken  

Coffee/Donuts Volunteers.  We are looking for a 

few volunteers to make coffee and set out  

donuts on Sunday mornings.  We are hoping to 

have enough interest so volunteers will only serve 

once a month.  If you are interested, please call 

the church office for details.  

 

Mount Olivet Cemetery Volunteers. On Memorial 

Day there will be a donation collection taking 

place to help defray maintenance costs,                  

primarily mowing. If you would like to take a one 

hour shift to collect donations, please contact 

Bruce Clark. (816-682-6889) 

 

Welcome Greeters. 2 volunteers needed to serve 

one Sunday morning a month. Contact Don 

Hamlin (dhamlin@kearneyfbc.com) if interested. 

SERVING OPPORTUNITIES Love      Grow     Serve 

  ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Upcoming Wednesday Evening Meal. May 12 

from 5:15pm-6:00pm in the Activity Center. Menu 

is Breakfast. We will follow social distancing and 

COVID regulations while enjoying a time of  

fellowship together. After dinner, make plans to 

stay for Pastor’s Bible Study, AWANA, and Uth 

Group (weekly events). There is something  

offered for everyone!  
 

Senior Adult (OWLS) Eureka Springs, AR.  June 18 

and 19 at Eureka Springs, AR. We will see The 

Great Passion Play, Holy Land tour, Bible Museum, 

Creation History Museum, Sacred Art Gallery and 

the Tabernacle Tour. Cost is $120 which includes 

hotel stay, Friday dinner and Saturday lunch.  $60 

deposit is due by May 30.  Please drop off deposit 

in the church office. Contact Alan & Joyce Kelso 

for more information (816-903-0320).    
 

Kidz Camp.  August 9-12 at Miracle Hills Ranch, 

Bethany, MO.  Cost is $130 per child, $25 deposit 

(2nd child in the same family is half price) Kidz 

Camp is for children who have completed  

grades 2nd through 5th. More information is  

available at kearneyfbc.com. 
 

Operation Christmas Child. May Collection Items: 

soft baby dolls/other dolls, jump ropes, marbles, 

games, playing cards, plastic animal sets.   

 

The First Family would like to extend sincere  

Christian sympathy to Ron Grant in the loss of his 

wife, Jacquie Grant and to Windy Thuston in the 

loss of his mother, Glenda Jackson. 

 

New Sermon Series on 1 Corinthians will be  

Starting in a few weeks.  We will have scripture 

journal books available to purchase beginning 

May 23 at the Welcome Center for $5 or you can 

purchase a book in the church office.  


